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Ministry of Education
Department of Adult and Higher Education

Ref.No. MoE/DAHE/13 /2020-2021/ 5 /5 30 October 2020

Announcement

The Department of Adult and Higher Education is pleased to announce the students who have availed loan
under Student Loan Scheme for Tertiary Education (SLSTE) that their loan repayment has been deferred
until October 2021. However, there is an option for students to continue or start their repayment.

For further information kindly contact Mr. Dawa Tshering @ 02337175/ Mr. Kuenphen @ 02339805 or
mail at studentloan 1 70@gmail.com.
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